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     Town Council Agenda Report  

 
 
Date:   February 25, 2020   Item No. 2 
 
To: Honorable Mayor and Town Council 
 
Subject: AUTHORIZATION TO ADVERTISE APPLE VALLEY SOUTH SAFE 

ROUTES TO SCHOOL 
 
From:  Douglas Robertson, Town Manager 
 
Submitted by: Brad Miller, Town Engineer 
  Engineering Department 
   
Budgeted Item:  Yes   No  N/A    
 

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 

A. That the Town Council review and approve the bid documents for Apple Valley 
South Safe Routes to School Project – No. 2018-02. 

B. That the Town Council authorize staff to solicit bids for construction of said project. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Town of Apple Valley received an Active Transportation Program grant to design and 
construct improvements to enhance access to the Mariana Academy, the Sandia 
Academy, and Apple Valley High School.  Improvements include street improvements as 
well as the addition of curb, gutter, sidewalks, ADA ramps, and high visibility crosswalks.  
In addition, the Class I bike path connecting Apple Valley High School to Tussing Ranch 
Road and from Navajo Road to Cochiti Road will be reconstructed. On March 27, 2018, 
The Town awarded a Professional Services Agreement to KOA Corporation to prepare 
the plans, specifications, and estimate for the project.   
 
ANALYSIS 
 
Bid documents for the Apple Valley South Safe Routes to School Project have been 
prepared and are ready for approval and advertisement of bids.  Staff has reviewed the 
documents and is satisfied that they meet the intent of the Town Council for this project.  
The documents are available to the Town Council for review, approval, and authorization 
to proceed with advertisement of the project.  Staff recommends that the Town Council 
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review bid documents that are available in the Town Council Office, approve the 
documents, and direct staff to proceed with advertising for construction of the project. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
Funding for this project has been appropriated in the adopted FY 2019-2020 budget.  
There is no immediate impact for advertising this project. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
A. Project Location 
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Project Location 
 

 


